
Zachary Davis
Damariscotta

Dear Committee Members and to Whom it May Concern
Public lands are for the people.  Set aside for the enjoyment of everyone now and for the 
future.  As time goes on and more of Maine changes hands the result is typically land gets 
divided and sold, more lots smaller sizes more private keep out signs.  Land open to the 
public becomes more appreciated.  How we manage our public lands matter.  Since public 
lands are for everyone public utilities could be built on them but only with great consideration. 
I believe a 2/3 legislature approval is a good way to grant approval and to make sure we as a 
state really want to give up some of our wild land for a public utility project.  What will our 
grandchildren value?
Thank You
Zachary Davis
Damariscotta


